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(ii) Pricing  

Compactors 	(highly 	recommended 	for 	those 
.Participants with restaurants) can be rented for 
$750.00 per month. Refuse Transfer Carts will rent 
for $75.00 per month. 

(h) (i) Recruiting and Training  

Expo will recruit employees for Participants bv 
drawing on the pool of qualified applicants 
established for Expo's internal operations, each of 
these applicants is pre-screened by Expo prior to 
presentation to the Participant and the hire/no 
hire decision is completely up to the Participant. 
To further enhance the quality of the Participant's 
staff, Expo will make its 'in house' training 
courses available to all employees hired by the 
Participant. 

(ii) Recruiting  

Recruiting will be provided at $25.00 per employee. 
Training courses are priced as follows: 

Orientation 	$15.00 	Food Handling $15.00 
Cash Handling $15.00 	Supervisory 	$25.00  

Discounts apply if the Participants request a 
number of training courses. If all 4 courses are 
requested, the total price will be $60.00, if any 
three courses are selected, the price for all three 
will be $45.00. Due to administrative constraints, 
these discounts will only be available upon the 
initial registration for these courses. 

(i) (i) Minor Construction Alterations  

This 	service 	would 	involve 	moving 	doors, 
installation of windows, etc. All services in this 
area are subject to the complexity of the job. 

(ii) Pricing  

Time and materials will be billed on a cost plus 
basis. 
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